
Connecting Palo Alto
Help Design the Future of Palo Alto’s Rail Corridor

Community Meeting on 
Rail Grade Separation

Thursday, August 23
6 p.m. - 8 p.m.

Mitchell Park Community Center
3700 Middlefield Road, Palo Alto

250 Hamilton Avenue

Community Meeting

 

Join us to help evaluate potential railroad 
crossing grade separation ideas throughout 
Palo Alto. Specific ideas related to separat-
ing the street from the railroad will be 
presented for Churchill Avenue, Charleston Road and 
Meadow Drive, and Palo Alto Avenue. There will also 
be further discussion of the Citywide tunnel and 
trench ideas.

Your feedback and ideas will be used to help identify 
the universe of grade separation ideas to be consid-
ered when shaping the citywide solution. Your opinion 
matters.

The community meeting will start with a presentation including specific engineering 
graphics, followed by a brief question and answer session. Participants will be asked to 
give input in small groups about the potential ideas presented. 

Learn about this important effort and give us your feedback on existing conditions and 
issues, as well as your suggestions on the ideas that are presented.  

We want your input!
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For more information:
Visit www.PAGradeSep.com

Contact the City at:
650-329-2520 

Send questions or feedback to: 
transportation@cityofpaloalto.org


